

2021-06-11 Clowder Dev Meeting notes

Date

11 Jun 2021

Attendees

- [Luigi Marini](#)
- [Maxwell Burnette](#)
- [Sara Lambert](#)
- [Todd Nicholson](#)
- [Bing Zhang](#)
- [Mark Fredricksen](#)
- [Michael Bobak](#)
- [Rob Kooper](#)
- [Michael Johnson](#)
- [Elizabeth Yanello](#) - absent
- [Kathryn Naum](#) - absent
- [Sandeep Puthanveetil Satheesan](#)
- [Shannon Bradley](#)

Agenda:

- S3 Buckets
 - spend some time next week discussing
 - Max will create an issue
- Clowder All Paws Agenda
 - Volunteers for Breakout sessions
 - Max Burnette
 - Mike Lambert
 - Todd Nicholson
 - Michael Johnson
 - Luigi Marini

Discussion items:

Who	Notes
Luigi	Share Slides - get ready for Conference Slides (and any that will be video) should be ready Monday Clean things up next week
Max	show quick example of workbench/clowder integration - Clowder Sidecar Home directory in Workbench is shared among all your containers Discussion Publish to workbench User starts clowder sidecar in workbench (clowder extractor). User in clowder can then submit a file to the extractor and it will appear in their workbench home directory. Currently working on user identification. Extractor is currently global to all Clowder users, but each user that starts a sidecar should have its own.
Mike L.	
Todd	
Bing	
Mark F	
Mike B.	
Rob	

Michael J	
Sandeep	Working on the presentation. It's incomplete at this time. Hoping to complete by early next week.
Shannon	We will be sending out another reminder to everyone on Monday flyer info was in IGB weekly newsletter today
Katie	will be back next week
Lisa	97 registrants as of Tuesday, June 8th

Action Items/To Dos:

- ☐ [Rob Kooper](#) make a shell script in root directory